
December 
 

 4    Lunch Bunch 
 5/6    Playful Penguins 
 5    Christmas Spirit Day-Tadpoles, Panda & 
    Brown Bears    
 6    Christmas Spirit Day-Pollywogs, Polar     
    Bears 
 7/8    Progress Reports 
12/13    Playful Penguins 
14         Lunch Bunch 
18         Lunch Bunch 
19         Song Fest 
 
21-1     Holiday Vacation- No School 
Jan. 2    Classes Resume 
  

January tuition is due on December 15th. 

 
      Christmas Spirit Day  

 

Wear your favorite Christmas shirt or 
apparel to school.  Please send along a 
winter hat on this day as well.     

• Tues, Dec. 5– Tadpoles, Panda & 
Brown Bears 

 

• Wednesday, Dec. 6– Pollywogs &  Polar Bears 

 
Whole School Christmas Song 

Fest 
 

The Song Fest for all classes will take 
place on Tuesday, December 19th 
beginning promptly at 11:00 am.   

  
• Tadpoles, Panda Bears and Polar Bears arrive at  

normal drop off time (9:00 am) 
• Brown Bears will arrive at 10:45 and will stay 

until 2:00 pm.  Please pack a lunch.   
• Pollywogs arrive at 10:45 am 
• Parents and families are invited to attend the 

Song Fest in the Worship Center 

 
Thank you for sharing canned 

goods for Thanksgiving Chapel.  

The donations were given to the 
Emmaus HS Angel Network  for use 

in their upcoming food baskets.  

 
 

December Chapel 
 

December is a special time in chapel- a 
time to get ready for Jesus’ birthday. This 
month, the children will sing Advent and 

Christmas songs and join in the retelling of the 
wonderful story.  
 
  

Nursery School Tuition 
 

January Tuition payments are due on December 
15th. Nursery school tuition is an annual fee 
divided into 9 equal payments. All tuition received 
before December 20th will be credited to the 2023 
year. Thank you for your prompt payment. It will 
assist us in closing the 2023 accounts.  
 

In January, you will receive a statement for tuition 
payments made from September to December.  

 
2024-25 Nursery School Registration 

 

Registration for the 2024-2025 school year for 
children already enrolled in our school, their 
siblings, and church members will be held on 
Tuesday, January 9th.  Snow Date- January 10th. 
  
Available spaces will be filled on a first come – first 
served basis. Your child will receive a registration 
flyer in January. Registration opens to the public on 
January 12th.  

 
Like us on Facebook 

 

Stay connected with the Nursery School 
on Facebook. 
 

Use the link to go to our page.  
https://www.facebook.com/LCHSNurserySchool/  
 

Click “like” on our page to follow us and join the 
Nursery School experience. 

 
Reporting Student Absences  

 

To report an absence or a late pick-up, 
please call the church’s main office 
number: (610) 967-2220 and the 
message will be relayed to your child’s 
teacher. You may also use the 
ClassDojo app. 

 
 

Holy Spirit Christian Nursery School  

Nursery School BUZZ  
 

December 2023 
The Place to BEE 

https://www.facebook.com/LCHSNurserySchool/
https://www.facebook.com/LCHSNurserySchool/

